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To whom it may concern. We haven't the road infilstructure for this . We are over
populated in our village's. No main road infilstructure being put in place to accommodate
this project. Noise, pollution, loss of wildlife,loss of freedom for walking down a very old
common which dates back to the dooms day book and the common land was bequeathed I
believe to the people of the surrounding villages. Let the people of this beautiful land
mark make the decision as to weather a rail hub should be dumped in our back yards . All
the villages are in very close proximity of this project and it will impact on everyone who
lives within this area with heavy traffic pollution noise etc. It's not the right place to put
this rail hub It's too close to surrounding villages. It will impact greatly on everything.
Don't let this company make the choice. Let the people make the choice. We have to live
here . It's our right to fight and have a vote . Thank you . Dawn Bennett. (Lady Maud) Let's
on have a Blot on The Landscape !!!!





